## CONTOOCOOK VALLEY RADIO CLUB

## STEERING COMMITTEE MTG. - 11/27/18

- 1. The meeting started at 7:11 pm.
- 2. Present: Larry, Dale, Mickie, Jen, Steve
- 3. Noted that the next general meeting will be Jan. 8<sup>th</sup> and it will be a "Show and Tell" type meeting. All will be encouraged to bring any project that they are currently working on, hopefully radio related.
- 4. Our Christmas Party will be on Dec. 8<sup>th</sup> at the Itchiban Restaurant from 4:30 8:30 pm.
- 5. The February meeting will be on Feb. 12<sup>th</sup>.
- 6. The March meeting will be on March 12<sup>th</sup>. Dale and Steve will present their L.E.D. Communications system.
- 7. The Flea Market will be on March 24<sup>th</sup> at the Henniker Middle School, pending the final approval of the school officials, which should come soon.
- 8. A Flea Market Director/Organizer will need to be selected soon.
- 9. The April meeting will be April 9th and will be a celebration of the 60<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of the C.V.R.C. Among other things, we will honor our founding fathers that are still with us, Ken Wilkens and Louise French.
- 10. Our Field Day Event will be on June 22<sup>nd</sup> and June 23<sup>rd</sup>, at Dale and Mickie Clement's house.
- 11. We may soon try to have a speaker from another New Hampshire club, come to speak about how they do their Field Day.
- 12. Our next Summer Picnic will be in July, on either the weekend of July 13 or 14, or the weekend of July 20 or 21<sup>st</sup>. Since Elm Brook Park worked out quite well last year, we will plan to have it there again, next summer.
- 13. The meeting adjourned at 8:50 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steve Jones, Secretary, CVRC N1JHJ